
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—15th December 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been work-

ing hard learning how to subtract two-

digits from two-digits in maths. In Eng-

lish, the children have been reading our 

new class story, The Secret Sky Garden 

and they have been thinking and acting 

out in role. In art, the children have en-

joyed creating their own art using differ-

ent contrasting colours like Andy Warhol. 

Next week,  we are going to be continuing 

to work on subtraction and then after 

that we will be applying our skills  in ad-

dition and subtraction. In English, the 

children are going to be making predic-

tions and start writing setting descrip-

tions about the car park.  In Science, the 

children are going to be looking at plants 

and how they grow.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Spring 1 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Khadeeja  

2Franklin: Keysha 

2Newton: Ibrahim  


